THE SIXTY-THIRD ANNUAL MEETING

OF THE

NEW BRUNSWICK AUXILIARY BIBLE SOCIETY

WAS HELD IN THE

HALL OF THE MECHANICS' INSTITUTE, ST. JOHN,
ON THURSDAY EVENING, JANUARY II, 1883.

The Mechanics' Institute was well filled on the occasion of the Anniversary Meeting of the New Brunswick Auxiliary Bible Society.

The chair was taken at 7 o'clock by the President, LeB. Botsford, Esq., M. D.

The exercises began by the Choir singing the hymn commencing-

All hail the power of Jesus' name!

Let angels prostrate fall;

Bring forth the royal diadem,

And crown him Lord of all.

Rev. Irving L. Beman read a portion of Nehemiah viii., I'salm cxix., and St. Luke iv., after which he offered prayer.

PRESIDENT'S ADDRESS.

In his annual address, Dr. Botsford, the President of the Society, said: The committee appear before you this evening with their number lessened by the death of one of their Vice-Presidents, Mr. John Fisher. For more